
    
 

Human Resource Networking  For ‘Departments of One’ 

For companies with only one human resource professional, there is a new networking resource available 
to you.  The Northwest Ohio Human Resource Association (NOHRA), which is a local chapter of the 
Society of Human Resource Management (SHRM), will be hosting an ongoing series of networking 
events for companies with a Human Resource Departments of one.  This will also include companies 
where there is one HR Manager with an assistant or clerical help.  The no-cost networking series is 
designed specifically to bring together the “Department of 1” Human Resource Professionals within 
Northwest Ohio to network, share information and provide educational resources that meet the needs 
of the smaller Human Resource Department.  The “HR Dept of 1” Networking series is open to all 
qualified Human Resource Professionals and does not require membership in NOHRA.  For more 
information and to be placed on the contact list for the networking series, contact Jill Kopanis 
at networking.chair@toledoshrm.org    Networking series will begin in May.  Request to be place on 
contact list need to be received by April 20, 2015.  
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